
Dear Channa, 

 

I am writing to request your vote in favor of HB 2739 to protect farmers and communities from 

contamination by genetically engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible.  I am one 

who chooses NOT to eat genetically modified anything (knowingly) and as such purchases only 

organic food so I am critically aware of the concerns of the genetically engineered crops. 

 

I sincerely request that you carefully consider the consequences of NOT supporting this 

bill…and to cast your vote IN FAVOR of HB 2739. 

 

Respectfully, 

Cheryl Matschek, Ph.D. 

North Plains, Oregon 

 


